Dear Students,
Greetings from the Principal’s Desk.

Though it is unfortunate that we will not be able to have our regular classes
these days, it is for the greater good of the Society and of our Nation that we
are called to make this sacrifice. Let us all cooperate with the Government
initiatives in letter and spirit to contain Covid-19 and eradicate it. However I
wish to give you the following direction to keep in mind, so that our teaching,
learning and evaluation do not get hampered.

1. I request the students to prepare for the exams from your home.

2; Students are discouraged from coming to the Campus until 31%
March 2020. However, the scheduled practicals/ arrear exams/ oral
exams etc will be carried out as per the direction of your Department.

3. Students are asked to avoid gathering in the Campus (or) visiting
Malls (or) eating outside.

4, Students are asked to look at the college website for official news of
College as well as of the Department

5. Teachers are directed to upload the CA Marks in the website by
22"¢ March 2020. Students are expected to look at the website and
verify their marks. In case of doubts, kindly contact the concern
staff.

Students are asked to clear various dues by 24™ March 2020.
Students are asked to use learning platform MOODLE. Staff will
upload the notes in MOODLE in case of necessity.

Library will not be opened for the students use.

No s_pecial classes are permitted.

10. There will not be farewell for the outgoing students this year.

11. Students are asked to complete “Student Feedback” of Course
Teachers (for all) and Exit Interview (for outgoing students) by
23" March 2020.
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